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Thanks to everyone who came down to the Library carpark on Sunday
to support our Seaweek eco-friendly carwash!

&‘ Timaru District Council

We raised over $600 for CPlay. A huge thank you to Rotary Club of
Timaru, CPlay Committee, Citycare Water, and Men at Work South
Canterbury who kindly donated their time to make this event a success.

To find out about how to conduct your own eco-friendly carwash at
home, check out: https://www.timaru.govt.nz/services/environment/
storm-water/stormwater-and-your-property




